
 

May 19, 2025 

 

Last Day of Term Arrangements Friday 23rd May 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we approach the end of term, I wanted to confirm the arrangements for the last day 

of term. Friday 23rd May will be a non-uniform day and students can choose to wear 

something blue or purple to support our chosen charity. 

 

As with all non-uniform days, we remind you that the following clothing is unsuitable for 

school and as such should not be worn on a non-uniform day at any time. 

• No skimpy clothing such as crop tops/boob tubes 

• No mini skirts 

• No hot pants or shorts 

• No offensive slogans or logos. 

Please encourage sensible dress.  

We will be collecting donations of £1 for wearing non uniform and anything collected will 

go to Alzheimer’s Society. This will be collected in tutorial. 

As part of our support of the Alzheimer’s society, students in Y7,8, 9 & College will be doing 

a memory walk on the school field and donations of loose change can be donated if 

students want to do so. So many families are affected by this awful disease, and we want 

to show our support as a school. The money raised will help fund vital support and research 

and will be very much appreciated. 

 

Please note that due to exams taking place our Y11 students need to attend school in their 

normal uniform – a separate message has been sent out about this. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 
 

Mrs. K Kinney 

Head of Maths and ASL 

 


